
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: October 9, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: HIRING OF LOBBYIST/CONSULTANT 

 

Village staff recommends that the Village Board of Trustees authorize the Village 

President to enter into a contract with Roger C. Marquardt & Co., Inc. for the purposes of 

serving in the capacity as a lobbyist/consultant before the Illinois General Assembly and 

the executive levels of state government from November 1, 2007 through May 1, 2008.  

 

Roger C. Marquardt & Co., Inc. will specifically work on various legislative matters on 

behalf of the Village of Lombard and receive remuneration in an amount not to exceed 

$24,000.  The Village may opt to terminate this agreement with a 30-day notice. 

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that the Village Board approve a resolution authorizing the Village 

President to sign a Contractual Agreement with Roger C. Marquardt & Co., Inc.  
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